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April 15, 2024 
 
Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 
Re:      EB-2023-0336 – An Application by Ontario Power Generation Inc. (“OPG”) 

for an order or orders relating to impacts from the Market Renewal Program on 
prescribed generating facilities, and the disposition of balances in its deferral and 
variance accounts as of December 31, 2022 (the “Application”) 
Undertaking Responses and Updated Evidence 

 
OPG is filing a consolidated version of all undertaking responses arising from the technical conference 
that took place on April 4, 2024. OPG is also making amendments to its evidence, as set out below. OPG 
has submitted these documents through the Regulatory Electronic Submissions System. This material 
will also be made available on OPG’s website at www.opg.com. 
 
 
Corrections to Interrogatory Response 
 
Exhibit Description of Change 
Ex. L-H-SEC-04, Att. 1 Column ii: corrected hydroelectric payment amount for 2021 and 2022 as 

explained in undertaking JT1.14. 
Ex. L-H-SEC-04 Page 2, Footnote 1: removed a duplicative statement erroneously included 

in the original interrogatory response. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
 
 
Matt Kirk 
 
cc: Peter Cuff, OPG  
Charles Keizer, Torys LLP 
Intervenors of Record 
 

http://www.opg.com/

